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Sage Creek Dayhab to Host Prom Open to All
Department of Mental Health
OCTOBER 02ND 2023 BY DEE LOFLIN

The 3rd Annual Sage Creek Dayhab Prom to be held at the Bootheel
Youth Museum.

"We are extremely excited to announce we will be hosting our prom at the Bootheel youth
museum," commented Tina Jones, Sage Creek Assistant Director.

"This is our third annual prom however, it is the first one that we have opened up to all
DMH. Providing a safe environment for them to practice all of their social skills and
make memories with their friends," continued Jones.

It’s open to all DMH, which is Department of Mental Health. This is a free event. There is
no age limit.

Contact information is Tina Jones, Sage Creek Assistant Director at (573) 276-2929
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